Press release: Institute for
Apprenticeships launches new website

The Institute for Apprenticeships has launched its new website. Content
created by the Institute and its publications have been historically hosted
on GOV.UK — the move to an independent domain reflects the evolution of the
Institute and its independent, employer-led approach.

The new website can be found at www.ifapprenticeships.org

Since its establishment in April 2017, the Institute has published almost 200
apprenticeship standards and is working with employers to develop more. Well
over 2000 employers are involved in developing apprenticeships through the
Institute.

As apprenticeship standards are being developed they are currently published
on GOV.UK. The Institute for Apprenticeships has transitioned to the new
website all existing standards approved for delivery. A period of further
transition will see all standards, including those in development, published
to the new website.

Antony Jenkins, Chair of the Institute for Apprenticeships said:

This new website marks an important step forward for the Institute
— I'm proud of the progress we’re making.

It is vitally important for our work that we take a digitally-
enabled approach. This is just the first stage for this website,
and in time it will form the basis of the way we manage our
processes, allowing us to provide a more efficient, more
comprehensive and more responsive service to all those involved in
our work.
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